FEDERAL WORKS AGENCY WORK PROJECTS ADMINISTRATION KANSAS

Leavenworth, Kansas, September 26, 1941.

Dr. Forest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Doc:

Thanks for your letter of last week.

Upon checking my library, I find that I do not have a copy of your book, "Better Basket Ball." I did not use your copy of the book since 1939, but used Fred Harris', as we had the class together.

Hoping this will check with your records, I remain,

GS:mrm

Sincerely, Leonge Kapleton